Year 9 and 10 End of Year Examinations 15t to 215T November 2023

Dear Student and Parents,

The Year 9 and 10 end of year examinations are being held during weeks 6 and 7, from Wednesday
15th of November to Tuesday 215T of November.

There are 2 sessions of exams per day - mainly held around A-Block, L-Block, C-Block and T-Block.
There are also other classrooms used for practical subjects and for study/revision sessions.

Students are to go to the Yard Assembly each day. Following this they will attend period 1 in an
assigned room (called a home room on the exam schedule, please check this carefully).

Following period 1, students will return to the Yard and be given an opportunity to use the toilets and
be told where to go for their morning exam session.

The morning exam session starts at 10.00am promptly in the designated rooms on the timetable.
However, for Year 9 Language exams, the start time will be 9:45am and 11:00am respectively.

Following the morning exam, students are given a lunch break and return to the Yard before their
afternoon exam.

The afternoon sessions on Monday, Thursday and Friday starts at 1.00pm promptly and runs until the
end of the school day.

The afternoon sessions on Wednesday starts at 1.10pm promptly and runs until the end of the school
day.

Students are advised that in the time period between examinations the school is in session as normal
for Years 7-8 and that this is respected fully.

There are no toilet breaks during the exams. Students are to be prepared for this in the 30 minutes
before the examination begins.

STUDENT REQUIREMENTS
Attendance is compulsory for each assigned examination.
Full school uniform is a pre-requisite of attendance at every examination.

Students are to check with respective teachers regarding additional materials for the examination
such as calculators.

Students are to bring stationery in a clear plastic bag.

Students should avoid bringing objects of personal value, for example: ipads, mobile phones,
electronic watches etc.

Students have had their attention drawn to the examination rules that St Peter’s College has in place.
Please ensure that they are followed without exception in the examination rooms.

Yours sincerely,

Deputy Headmaster Curriculum Chief Invigilator

Michael Mullin Ryan Stevens



